Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: February 8, 2021 at 1:30pm
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
· Parking is still an ongoing conversation with the city. We asked about dedicated parking for the Library but we are still trying to figure out something that will allow the code enforcers to be able to enforce any new codes that are put into place. 
· Library staff continue to work with the city to keep the sidewalks free of snow. 
· Sharon has retired and has received all the letters that were dropped off to her. 
· The library collection was rearranged to better serve the patrons. We have a Young Adult section now!
· The light near the staff exit was fixed. It finally revealed itself to the city and we were happy to see them fixing it one day. We are very appreciative of this. 
Bills presented for approval for payment
· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm, and garbage: $150.64
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $651.14
· U.S. Linen and Uniform: $40.86
New business
· Library is back to curbside. We were order on Wednesday January 20th to shut down by 1pm by the Governor. So we are now doing curbside Monday, Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday from 9am to 1pm, and Tuesday and Thursday from 2pm to 6:30pm. We wont be allowed to reopen until Okanogan County is in Phase 2. 
· Sharon has retired. We are sad to see her go. Our new supervisor is Melissa Little, she comes to us from Beaverton, Oregon. We are excited to have her with us. She started February 1st. 
· We are in the process of re-stickering our DVDs and CDs with the new NCW Logo. With the shut down we are taking this opportunity to get this done. 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting
